
 

 

Dear Year 4, 

It feels like such a long time since we have all been together. We hope that you 

have been able to get outside and enjoy the wonderful, warm sunshine this week. 

It is really important to make sure that you keep trying to get outside as long as 

you can do this safely. Why not have a look for what nature is up to at the 

moment? Our gardens are full of baby birds at the moment. See if you can spot 

some. You can find lots out about garden birds by looking at this webpage 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/wildlife/how-identify/identify-garden-birds .  

 

Try to keep accessing our homework activities. Doing a little bit of schoolwork 

each day is a great way of keeping your brain active. We will continue to update 

Mathleltics, Get Epic and the other activities while school is closed. The White 

Rose Maths activities we have posted will help you practise some of the things 

we would have been covering this term.  If you enjoy science there are lots of 

ideas for challenges under the STEM tab on our school website.  

 

We have been enjoying speaking to you all on the phone over the last few weeks. 

It has been lovely to hear all your news and hear about what you have been up 

to. We have heard about some long bike rides, preparations for Eid and even a 

bee hotel building project! 

 

Enjoy your half term and stay fit and healthy!!!  

See you all soon!!!! 

 

From Mr Farooqi, Mr Edwards and Mr Cook 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/wildlife/how-identify/identify-garden-birds

